
Broyles, Randi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Blankenship, Johni 
Tuesday, June 1, 2021 4:35 PM 

Broyles, Randi 

02oi\- \°I 

Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Ordinance 2021-19, Appropriating Funds for Fiscal Year 2022 

Public comment 

From: Jackie Marshall <jackiemarshall1990@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 4:35 PM 

To: G_Notify_AssemblyClerk <G_Notify_AssemblyClerk@kpb.us> 

Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Ordinance 2021-19, Appropriating Funds for Fiscal Year 2022 

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or 
providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the 
content is safe and were expecting the communication. 

Greetings, 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the need for KPB's continued financial support of Kenai 
Peninsula College. 

KPC provides many services for KPB residents. Without the financial support from KPB, programs such as the 
JumpStart Program would not exist. I have heard time and time again from parents and JS students how grateful 
they are for this wonderful program. 

High school students (Seward High, Connections & IDEA) in the community of Seward along with their 
parents thank you in advance for your continued funding of the JumpStart Program in this next funding cycle. 

Respectfully, 

Jackie Marshall 
Seward Community Member since 1992 
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